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NEWSFLASH  

 
17 May 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Walk to School Day 
A reminder that it is Walk to School Day. Friday, 19 May is our National Walk to School Day. This initiative 
aims to raise awareness of the health, road safety, transport and environmental benefits that regular 
walking (especially to and from school) can provide for the long-term well-being of our children. 
Ways that we can prepare our children for walking to school safely are: 

Map walking routes to school; 
Teach your child about traffic safety rules, try to review traffic rules with them; 
Help your child understand the environmental impacts they’d be making by curbing carbon 
emissions. 

 
Upcoming Excursions 
A reminder that we have two excursions next week. Whiteman Park for Year One and the 
Dockers/Fever Cup for Year 6 students. Information has been sent home via Consent2Go. Please 
give permission by Consent2Go and make payment as soon as possible. 
 
The account details are as follows:  
BSB:   633 000 
Account:  154 725 592 
Falls Road Primary School – School Account. 

 
Uniform Shop 
We have a number of School Uniform orders in the office, ready for collection. If you have been notified that 
your order is ready, please come in and collect as soon as possible.  
 
Head Lice 
It has come to our attention that there may be head lice in the class.   To determine if your child has been 
infected with head lice, we are asking all parents to inspect their child’s hair.  We suggest that you look for 
the following symptoms or signs that would indicate the presence of head lice: 
 

• General ........ child scratching his/her head excessively; 

• On pillows ... fine black powder or pale coloured material; 

• In the hair…. signs of lice eggs (“nits”) - cream or coffee-coloured specks 
close to hair roots; 

• Lice…. small white or ‘greyish’ parasites the approximate size of a 
pinhead. 

 
If you notice any of the above signs or if you require any further information, please contact your local 
pharmacy as treatment is readily available and easy to apply.  Additionally, you can visit Healthy WA 
https://www.healthywa.wa.gov.au/Articles/F_I/Head-lice. We encourage you to ensure that this problem 
is solved quickly by determining if your child is affected and seeking a recognised head lice treatment if 
necessary. 

 
 
 
 
Simon Docherty 
Principal 

https://www.healthywa.wa.gov.au/Articles/F_I/Head-lice
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